
LET'S GO
ZERO HUNGER

Dear Parents
I hope you are well. This is the second letter to

update you regarding our Youth LeadershipProgram project. Year 3A is currently
investigating how to end hunger, achieve food security and create a world free of

hunger by 2030.
The zero hunger SDG focuses on finding sustainable solutions to stop world hunger. It
starts in the classroom and expands to the community by engaging the next generation

in action-based learning.



The greatest achievement is students are understanding the fact that our today’s
actions are our future tomorrow. 



These individuals will carry the behavioural patterns to promote awareness by changing

simple day-to-day actions, they can reduce waste, eat better and use the Earth’s
resources more wisely and take on a more sustainable lifestyle.



 Students will be communicating this information to the larger community later.

Currently, they are preparing their presentations.







Youth Leadership
Program 2023- Year
3A
Skills focused:
Research skills,
Communication skills,
Leadership skills.

Link to view the presentations of students

https://tngqatar0.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/Section_286/ElHmyqiN6Q1JowNHEZ8fpfgBrpXtwd22eFTrEYyRBIrJdg?e=2OwWL5

